
 

Our Reference: HJM/2015/124 
 
 
25 May 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
EPQ research visit to University of Nottingham: Friday 17 June 
 
As part of the Extended Project Qualification course, we have the opportunity to take 
students in Year 12 working towards the EPQ to the University of Nottingham to 
undertake research at the University libraries. The visit will take place Friday 17 June 
2016.   
 
The visit will provide an excellent opportunity for students to research their chosen 
topics using a wide range of academic resources.  
 
It is proposed that the students will meet at Derby Bus Station at 8.30am and travel 
to Nottingham by public transport and will return by 4.00pm.The visit is free but 
students will be expected to provide their bus fare which will be approximately £5. 
Students will not need to wear College dress but will need to bring a packed lunch. 
 
Please complete the pro-forma attached and return to Mr H Mahalski by Friday 12 
June.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr Hugo Mahalski 
Tutor of Religious Studies 
EPQ Co-ordinator 
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EPQ RESEARCH VISIT TO UNIVERSITY OF NOTTINGHAM: Friday 17 June 
Please complete this form and return to Mr H Mahalski 
 
Name of Student                                                      P/T  
 
 
*I/We give *my/our permission for *my/our child to attend the EPQ research visit. 
 
 
Signed   ______________________________ (Parent/Carer) 
 
Date      ______ 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


